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Birthdays 

LeRita Majeski  9 

Jeanette Macho 12 

Adeline Zummach 13 

Faye Shaw   14 

 

Volunteer Birthdays 

Dakota Hoff  20 

   

Move-in Anniversary 

Margie Kobow  2016 

Doris Sturges  2018 

Karin McLaughlin 2021 

 

 

  

 

New this month… 

*Snow Day Activities  

*Valentine’s Craft and Songs 

from PLC  Youth 

*Leap Year Time Capsule 

*DIY Heart Canvas 



“Love is in the air, Everywhere I look 
around, Love is in the air.”  
Clearly, I’m excited about all the 
things that we have to love –               
especially in the month of February.  
My heart is full for so many  reasons. 
Thank you, AGAIN, to all our              
volunteers who helped take down our 
33 Christmas trees this past month. 
Your help is appreciated more than 
you know.  I want to thank all of you 
who joined us for our annual budget 
meeting. As I discussed at the    
meeting, we had a good end to 2023 
which made this meeting better than 
expected. The Board of Directors and 
our staff have worked VERY hard to 
keep our operating costs down and 
within budget.  
I’m also filled with joy at how well 
everyone has done this year with the 
flu and other viruses. Your                
consideration for others is greatly   
appreciated by all. 
Now go tell your friends – Prince of 
Peace Retirement Living is the place 
to be. We truly are blessed with the 
best! 
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Assemblers 

     LeRita Majeski     Faye Shaw Laura Tjernagel 

      Doris Sturges        Sharon Eddy      Jeanette Meyer 

      Betty Schwermann     Nancy Coles          Orlene Fangmeier 

 

2023 Board Of Directors 

Gary Havemeier, Chairman                                            

Daniel Mahon, Vice Chair 

Mary Beth Schaufler, Treasurer 

Cindy Mons, Secretary & Liaison from PLC 

Renee Bryan 

Gail Gillard 

Scott Haag 

Al Koglin 

John Macemon 

 

Staff 

Destini Doring, Executive Director   

Lisa Hoff, RSS  Sheryl Albrecht                       

Anna Hoernemann LouAnn Kulberg  

Julie Landgraff             Rick Wozniak 

 

Prince of Peace Retirement Living is a 501(c)3 non profit 

organization. We accept gifts in any amount to support our 

mission of creating a dignified Christian lifestyle... which 

enhances the quality of life and social involvement of each 

community member.* Gifts may be in the form of beneficiary 

of your will, mutual fund, etc. A life insurance policy, life  

income gift, such as a charitable gift of a tax deductible gift 

of cash, securities or property. Please contact Destini for 

more information.  

 The Goods 
By; destini Doring 



Feb. Meal Volunteer 

 

 

Volunteer                  

Opportunities 

* Calling Bingo &            

Bingo Assistant 

* Card Creations 

* Coloring Club 

* Helping change out 

monthly décor 

* Volunteer driver 

* Custodial help 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  



New Friends 

Redefining Balance Group 

Join us in the Family Room 

Thursday, Feb. 8th at 2:30 p.m. 

Kim Brehmer,                                

from Lutheran Social Services, 

will be leading this group and 

will discuss the process of           

aging.  

Welcome Gene & Pat Otto to 

POPRL. These two just          

celebrated their 64th Wedding 

Anniversary in January. They 

raised 3 very active boys       

together. Gene was a           

mechanical drafter for 41 

years. Pat was an 

RN for 25 years. 

Welcome      

Gene & Pat! 

 

Welcome Geraldine Bergs to 

POPRL. This is the first time 

Geraldine has moved since she 

was 3 months old. Geraldine 

and her husband, Rueben, 

farmed and raised 

one kid together.              

Welcome Geraldine! 

Snow Day 

Join Lisa Friday, Feb. 16th at 
1pm in the Dining Room. We 
will play multiple snow day              
activities and 
finish with hot  

chocolate. 

Leap Year Time Capsule 

This year we will be putting           

together a time capsule to open up 

on the next leap year. We are            

asking you to write a hand written 

note or bring something small  to 

Lisa by Feb. 29th to put in the time 

capsule. Please join us in the fun! 



“Thank you all for 
the wonderful cards, 
wishes, & gifts for 
my birthday. I had a 
great day.”                 
Kathryn Froemming 
“Thank you for the 
many birthday  
wishes, and cards. 
We truly appreciate 
it and love our 
POPRL family.”                        
Bob Wattenhofer & 
Sandy Brown 
“Thanks to all for 
the wishes, cards, & 
gifts for my       
birthday. I am truly 
blessed.”                    
Bev Alsleben 
“Thank you          
everyone for the 
very special cards, 
wishes, & gifts for 
my birthday.”             
Karen Steintl 

BIRTHDAY   

  DONATIONS  

 

 

Meal Volunteers 

Joyce Cruser 
Margaret Johnson 

 
Spiritual Volunteers 

Pastor Lemke 
Pat Tersteeg 

Bob Sylvester 
John Lietz 

Lee Uldbjerg 
Dale Schumann 
Pastor Meyer 

Activity Volunteers 
Shelly Duering 
Jeanette Macho 
Roger Steintl 
Bob Wattenhofer 
Fritz  Schwermann 
Phyllis Birkholz 
Jeanette Meyer 
Margaret Johnson 
Betty Schwermann 
Carol Flessland 
Adeline Zummach 
Sharon Eddy 
 
Building Volunteers 
Brandon Hoff 
Dakota Hoff 
Ted Doring 
  
 

 
*Our apologies if we       
inadvertently missed 
your name. If this  
happens, please let us 
know ASAP.* 

FYI + Such… 

“Thank you everyone for the          
wonderful birthday cards and wishes 
for my birthday.”                                      
Sheryl Albrecht 
 



Farewell 

Top Score Gloria Morehouse 232 
Top Average Bob Wattenhofer 175 

Tuesday & Thursday Group 
Orlene Fangmeier   160 
Laura Tjernagel   153 
Bev Alsleben    132 
Ron Janke    160 

Friday Group 
Bob Wattenhofer   175 
Fritz Schwermann   167 
Gloria Morehouse   162 
Adeline Zummach   155 

Subs 
Lois Klitzke    149 

Bowling Averages 

Prayer Chain 
 

Thank you to everyone who is                
participating in our prayer chain. Please 

keep everyone in your prayers during this 
time in addition to the     

following people: 

~ Angie Alsleben   ~ Bill Macemon 

~ Heather Fluck    ~ Gloria Morehouse 

All Resident                      
Birthday Party 

Thursday, February 29th at 
1:30 p.m. in the Dining Room. 

First we’ll enjoy some live              
entertainment by              
Helene Doring &                     

afterwards we’ll have some 
delicious cake, ice cream, and 

coffee.                                   

Book Club 

We meet the third Monday of each 
month at 1 pm in the Family Room. 
This month we will be reading the 

community read, Carolina Moonset    
by Matt Goldman.  

 

This month we said farewell to 

Roxanne Jensen. We will miss her 

beautiful smile and kind words. We 

wish her the best at the Pines. 

 

We also said farewell to John 

Prinsen. We will miss his one-

liners . He has moved to Harmony 

River for more assistance. 



Movies  

 

On movie Fridays, popcorn will be         

available in the Dining Room. 

Feb. 2nd - Elvis - Elvis Presley finds fame and 

fortune as the king of rock and roll while 

struggling to escape the control of his        

controversial manager. 

 

Feb. 9th - When a Man Loves a Woman -    

Alice and Michael are a passionate couple 

whose once stable marriage is rocked by      

Alice’s increasing dependence on alcohol. As 

they strive to overcome this challenge, they 

discover a renewed sense of love and       

commitment. 

 

Feb. 23rd - Notting Hill - The life of a simple 

bookshop owner changes when he meets the 

most famous film star in the world. Can two 

people fall in love with the whole world 

watching? 

 

 

 

DIY Heart Canvas 

Join Lisa Thursday,      

Feb. 8th at 10 am in the 

Craft Room to  paint a 

heart on a canvas. We 

are asking for a dollar  

donation to help with the 

cost of the craft. Please 

sign up and see an        

example with Lisa by 

Tuesday,           

Feb. 6th. 

PLC Youth Visit 

Join us in the Dining 
Room Wednesday,       
Feb. 7th at 3:45 pm 

and Feb. 14th at    
9:15 am to do a 

craft with the youth 
from Peace             
Lutheran. 



Office Hours 

Destini………..……Mon—Thur 8 am - 3:00 pm 

                        Fri 8 am - 12:00 pm 

Lisa……………………Mon—Fri 8 am - 2:30 pm       

Anna………………….Mon—Fri 8 am - 2:30 pm       

 

Office/Non-emergencies 

(24 hours a day your calls will be forwarded) 

#234-7588 

   

All Resident Meetings 

March, June, & September 

Budget Meeting  -  January 

Prince of Peace Retirement Living 

301 Glen St SW 

Hutchinson, MN 55350 

 


